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Changes to delivery of labs include: 

 Filming experiments and providing data for analysis with some face-to-face but much 

reduced due to social distancing requirements 

 Combination of in person labs and remote with previously recorded data 

 Small selection of simple experiments to carry out at home with an experimental kit 

provided, e.g. scales, thermometer, tape measure etc. 

 Module previously only half electronics now entirely electronics and students will receive a 

picoscope, breadboard and components for the year 

Previous assessment methods and proposed changes: 

 100% assessment of log books will now be OneNote books locked at the end of a session 

 Assessment emphasis on analysis rather than carrying out an experiment 

 Lab modules previously assessed on separate components will be assessed on an 

overarching project 

 Labs previously checked using timestamps by when students should have reached a certain 

point will not be easily reproduced remotely. 


